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Western Reserve Outreach Center Property Update 

Special Meeting Cancelled and Rescheduled following Delayed Property Closing 

 

Twinsburg Township, Summit County, Ohio – August 17, 2010 – Property title issues have 

delayed closing on Twinsburg Township’s purchase of 5.35+/- acres of land at 8776 Harvard 

Road, owned by Western Reserve Outreach Center (WROC), a non-profit entity separate from 

the Township.  Ownership was originally scheduled to transfer to the Township on or around 

August 12, 2010.  It is anticipated that the issues are minor and can be resolved in a few weeks. 

 

On a related note, the special meeting of the Board of Twinsburg Township Trustees scheduled 

to occur on this Saturday, August 21, 2010 at 12:00 noon at the 8776 Harvard Road pavilion has 

been CANCELLED and will be rescheduled to occur at a later date once the delayed closing has 

occurred.  Separate notice of the rescheduled meeting will be distributed once a date and time 

have been selected by the Board.  At the rescheduled meeting Township officials will answer 

questions about property acquisition, redevelopment, and future use(s). 
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About Twinsburg Township 

 

Twinsburg Township was founded in 1817 and had a population of 2,554 (est.) in 2009.  For 

more information, contact Robert S. Kagler, Township Manager, via telephone at (330) 425-

4497 or via e-mail at rkagler@twinsburgtwp.com. 
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